

BANGLADESH ASSOCIATION OF Hong Kong (Bahk)

QUARTERLY NEWSLETTER

New Leadership Takes Charge: BAHK Executive Committee (2024-2026) Oath-Taking Ceremony Held

On August 16th at 4:00 PM, the portfolio distribution and oath-taking ceremony for the newly elected BAHK executive committee (2024-2026) was held at the BAHK office. The ceremony was overseen by the Consul General of Bangladesh for Hong Kong, Ms. Israt Ara, and conducted by outgoing President Mr. Syed M. Mohiuddin Mohi.













Community Unites: Relief Efforts for Flood-Affected Families in Bangladesh

On September 06, 2024, we organized a relief collection within our Hong Kong community to support those affected by the floods in Bangladesh. With heartfelt contributions, we distributed essential aid to help our fellow citizens in their time of need.









Bangla School Orientation Day: September 7, 2024

On Orientation Day (2024-2025), September 7, 2024, our Bangla School welcomed students teaching Bengali, Arabic, and Cantonese to promote a mini-Bangladesh in Hong Kong. We were honored by the presence of Mr. Kamrul Hasan, Consul of Bangladesh in Hong Kong.



















BAHK Celebrates Community Unity at 9th Executive Committee Introduction Ceremony

On September 14, 2024, the Bangladesh Association of Hong Kong (BAHK) hosted the 9th Executive Committee's Introduction Ceremony, celebrating our vibrant community with approximately 250 attendees. The program was graced by the Consul General of Bangladesh to Hong Kong, Ms. Israt Ara, as the chief guest. Also in attendance were leaders from various ethnic minorities and Hong Kong government officials, highlighting the strong support and unity within the Bangladeshi community.





















Engaging with Local Leadership: Meeting with Yau Tsim Mong District Officer Edward Yu

On October 21, 2024, we held a meeting with the Honorable District Officer of Yau Tsim Mong District, Mr. Edward Yu, JP, alongside our executive members. The discussion focused on community engagement and collaboration to enhance support for our local initiatives.





Celebrating Eid-e-Milad-un-Nabi: Islamic Discussion and Dua Mahfil at BAHK

On October 27, 2024, the Bangladesh Association of Hong Kong observed the Holy Eid-e-Milad-un-Nabi (SWS) with an Islamic discussion and Dua Mahfil at the association premises. The event brought together community members to reflect on the significance of this sacred occasion.













Collaborating for Safety: Meeting with Hong Kong Fire Services Academy Officers

On October 28, 2024, we met with officers from the Hong Kong Fire Services Academy to discuss future cooperation regarding fire service initiatives. This executive committee meeting focused on enhancing collaboration to improve fire safety within our community.





Husn-e-Qira'ata Competition 2024

New Home Association arranged a Husn-e-Qira'ata Competition 2024 on 29th October 2024. Our President was invited as one of the Official Guests.









BAHK Day Cricket Tournament 2024: Celebrating Community Spirit

The BAHK Day Cricket Tournament 2024, organized by the Bangladesh Association of Hong Kong, was held on November 10th at GBD Ground in Kwai Chung. We were honored to have the Consul General of Bangladesh as our chief guest in Hong Kong. Congratulations to the Kowloon team for winning the championship and the Tung Chung team for finishing second. Thank you to the NT and HK Island teams for participating in a day filled with sportsmanship and community spirit!

















































Building a Multicultural Workplace Job Fair: Opportunities for Ethnic Minorities

On November 13, 2024, we attended the Building a Multicultural Workplace Job Fair at MacPherson Stadium, Mong Kok. Co-organized by the DAB Ethnic Minorities Committee and the Labour Department, the event offers numerous job vacancies across various industries. We invite our Bangladeshi community members needing employment to take advantage of this opportunity, continuing on November 14, 2024.









Successful Quadrivalent Influenza Vaccination Event Organized by Bangladesh Association

On November 24, 2024, the Bangladesh Association of Hong Kong, along with the DAB Ethnic Minorities Committee (EMSC), HKPCDC, and the DAB Yau Tsim Mong (YTM) branch, successfully hosted a Quadrivalent Influenza Vaccination event. From 3 PM to 6 PM at the Bangladesh Association's premises, the event saw numerous community members receive their vaccinations. The Bangladesh Association played a key role as the main organizer, ensuring the smooth execution of the event and promoting public health within the community.









Celebrating Unity: 75th Anniversary of the People's Republic of China

On November 26, 2024, we were honored to be invited to the 75th Anniversary celebration of the People's Republic of China at the Henry G. Leong Yaumatel Community Hall, recognizing Dashain, Tihar, and Diwali. Thanks to the organizers for highlighting community spirit and fire safety in this meaningful gathering!









BANGLADESH ASSOCIATION OF HONG KONG (BAHK)